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New four-way stops at two Campbell River intersections 
 
New signs will be in place to create four-way stops at the intersection of Alder and 
Evergreen and at Birch and Evergreen by noon today. 
 
In an effort to improve safety at these intersections, Council directed staff to install four-
way stop signs at these intersections during the Dec. 11 meeting. 
 
“The direction is in response to public concerns about changing and increased traffic 
along Evergreen as a result of the new hospital,” says Drew Hadfield, the City’s 
transportation manager. “Drivers are reminded to use caution proceeding from these 
four-way stops as people adjust to the new signs. And please, take extra care on the 
roads wherever you are during the busy holiday season.”  
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